
From: Rothhorn, MC (MICRC)
To: Reinhardt, Sarah (MDOS); Brady, Mike (MDOS); Woods, Edward (MICRC); Orton, Cynthia (MICRC); Vallette,

Janice (MICRC); Nate Fink
Subject: Resignation
Date: Friday, December 22, 2023 12:19:12 PM

Dear colleagues and friends,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve and to defend the 2020 redistricted maps that we were
commissioned to do by the people and state of Michigan. I understand that my commission is
to last until the next commissioners are randomly selected in the 2030 cycle, and I understand
that I may again be called to defend the maps that I helped draw with my 12 other colleagues.

With my resignation rendered today, it is my sincere wish to place the burden and joys of
service with the next commission. I choose to place my faith in the process that the people
have set up, and that selected me. I trust another person with fresh legs, and fresh reasoning
will be able to do more democratic debate, and drawing than this weary soul. 

Sincerely,
MC Rothhorn 


